
Ref: EC20-000847 

Senator Wendy Askew 
Chair 

Australian Government 
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A/g Chief Operating Officer 
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Dear Senator Askew 

I am writing to correct an answer provided to the Committee, by the Department of Social 
Services (the department), as part of the 2019-20 Supplementary Budget Estimates process in 
October 2019. The department provided an incorrect cost in SQ 19-000412, a question taken 
on notice in relation to media monitoring within the department, as outlined below. 

SQ19-000412 -Media Monitoring 

The question asked for two costs 
• the total cost of media monitoring services provided in the 2018-19 financial year, and 
• the total cost of media monitoring services provided for the 2019-20 financial year to 

31 October 2019. 

In relation to the second cost, the answer provided by the department of $493,000 (GST 
exclusive) was incorrect. The correct figure is $134,143 (GST exclusive). 

Yours sincere r-----, 

A , 

Adrian Hudson 
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